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Dates to Remember: 
 
 Oct 3-Zumbini after school 

class begins (weekly) 
 Oct 4-Mrs. Oppegaard’s class 

visits the library  
 Oct 7-Mrs. Kennedy and Mrs. 

Oppegaard-Stories in Motion 
yoga class (monthly) 

 Oct 7-Yoga in Schools after 
school class begins (weekly) 

 Oct 8-Ms. Clare-Music and 
Movement (monthly) 

 Oct 8-Silent Auction items 
due 

 Oct 9-No School 
 Oct 14-Ms. Claudia and Ms. 

Nicki-Stories in Motion yoga 
(monthly) 

 Oct 14-Ms. Amie-Music and 
Movement (monthly) 

 Oct 15-Ms. Amie-Music and 
Movement (monthly) 

 Oct 16-Fall Festival and 
Silent Auction; 5:30-7:30 
pm 

 Oct 17 & 18-No School 
 Oct 25-SuperScience (3’s and 

VPK) 
 Oct 31-Happy Halloween  
 

The community is invited to attend First Presbyterian Church and 

Preschool’s annual Fall Festival and Silent Auction being 
held on Wednesday, October 16, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm.  Join us for 
games, prizes, a bounce house and giant slide, food and ice cream, 

SuperScience demonstrations, and much more. 
 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
 The Preschool Parent Committee will host a Silent Auction.  The 

silent auction is our largest fundraiser of the year and will include a 
variety of exciting items.  

Each classroom is asking for donations for a theme-specific basket that 
will be offered for bidding. Our baskets make great gifts for birthdays 

or Christmas! 
 

We are also accepting donations from local businesses that will be 
included in the auction  

(golf, spa, attractions, restaurants, fitness, etc.).   
 

Each classroom is also working on a special art project that will be 
featured during the auction. 

 
If you know of someone that would be interested in donating services 

for the auction, please contact Ashley Houk or Lindsay Willkomm, 
Parent Committee Chair.  Donation agreement forms are available in 

the office for businesses that would like to make a donation. 
 

Proceeds from the auction will benefit our Angel Fund scholarship 
program and our Curriculum Enrichment program.  Our Curriculum 
Enrichment program provides funding for SuperScience, Yoga and 

Music and Movement classes, as well as other special interest 
programs, for all of our students!   

 
We encourage you to bid often and bid high!   

Auction will close at 7:15 pm! 

Fall Festival  

 
FPP Student Art Gallery  

now showing: 
 Logan S., Cece P., Lawson S. 
 Sterling F., Skyler H. 
 Beatrice F., Alex A., Kira H. 



Yoga for Schools 

 
Yoga isn’t just for adults!   

Ms. Tina Bennett, who teaches our 
monthly Stories in Motion and Music and 
Movement classes during the day, will 

also be offering yoga classes after school.  
Would your child be interested? 

Classes will be offered on Monday 
afternoons, 1:00 to 1:30 pm, beginning 

October 7.  Yoga classes are intended for 
students in our Three year old VPK 

programs.  Cost for the 10 class program 
is $150 and includes all equipment 

needed (plus the school’s $10/month 
activity fee). 

 
Registration forms are available outside 

the Preschool Office.   
(Class size:  min-5; max 12)   

Zumbini  

Does your student prefer to make music and 
dance?  Ms. Tina will also be offering 

Zumbini classes on Thursday afternoons 
from 1:00 to 1:30 pm.  Zumbini classes will 

begin on Thursday, October 3. 
Cost for Zumbini classes (10 total) is $150 

and includes all equipment needed (plus the 
school’s $10/month activity fee).  

Additionally, Zumbini provides take home 
materials for each participant.   

 
Registration forms are available outside the 

Preschool Office.   
(Class size:  min-5, max-12) 
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Have you ever tried running around a 

playground in flip flops?  Or sliding down the 
slide when your legs get stuck?  Or doing 

yoga in a dress or skirt? 
 
So that your students can enjoy their day and 
all of its activities, we ask that you follow 
these simple guidelines: 
 Dress in closed-toe shoes that fit snuggly 

without being too small 
 Wear “playground” shorts under dresses 

and skirts 
 Avoid wearing clothing that can’t get dirty 
 Avoid placing your child in clothing that is 

difficult for him/her to manage (belts, 
clothing that is too tight, one-piece 
clothing outfits, etc.)  

Appropriate School Wear 


